
PERMANENT REALIGNMENT  
OF ROSE CANYON BIKE PATH

In summer 2019, two sections of the Rose Canyon Bike Path will be relocated to the newly 
constructed permanent bike path. The full, permanent path is anticipated to open in 2020.

What to Expect During Construction
•	 A portion of the temporary bike path that is now located on 

the shoulder of Interstate 5 will move to the newly constructed 
path by Monday, June 17. 

•	 A second portion of the temporary bike path that is now 
located next to I-5 from north of Santa Fe Street to just north 
of the SR-52 will move to the newly constructed path  
by Wednesday, July 3.

•	 Signs will be posted directing cyclists to the new  
permanent bike path.

•	 Please use caution when traveling near the work zone.
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Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by 
contacting the SANDAG ADA Coordinator, the Director of Administration, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699 -1904 
(TTY).
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